
Moir's Merry Mash Up 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 29 Nov 2023 17:08 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are looking forward to the children bringing in their Christmas decorations for our school 

Christmas tree as a way of raising money for Mr Moir. It's £3 to enter. The children will take 

their decorations to class and will have the opportunity to hang them at some point in the day. 

They will receive their decorations back after Christmas if they are clearly labelled with their 

name and class. 

Parkwood Primary School 

 


